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 Objection

Comments I object to the plans for the new incinerator at Ford. I think the building isn't suitable for the location,
it's far to big for the area. I believe if permitted this project will devalue properties in the area. I also
worry for people with breathing issues the effect the air pollution will have on their lungs.
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